10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 27 August 1986
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PEACOCK REPORT: ITV CONTRACTS

The Prime Minister has seen the Home Secretary's minute
of 30 July, and the subsequent responses of colleagues. She
has agreed that the IBA should be able to renew contracts
for up to two years, and that the Home Secretary should now
go forward to seek clearance from QL.

I am copying this to Joan MacNaughton (Lord President's
Office), Alex Allan (HM Treasury), Colin Williams (Welsh
Office), Andrew Lansley (Chancellor of the Duchy of
Lancaster's Office), Timothy Walker (Department of Trade and
Industry), Murdo Maclean (Chief Whip's Office) and
Michael Stark (Cabinet Office).
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Ms Clare Pelham
Home Office.




